
Workplace Investigations
Appendix P: Close-out with Reporter

Memo

To: Steve Smith

From:

Date: January 1, 2013

Subject: Internal Investigation – Case #000, Thank You and Follow Up

We write regarding the information you recently provided to the company regarding a possible violation of ethics
rules or company procedures. This note is to inform you that we have just recently completed our workplace
investigation.
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